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Dear Sirs,
 
I strongly oppose any change the to legislation which would remove proof of identity in
State Government and/or Local Government elections as it opens the doors for
corruption, double voting and other forms of illegal vote rigging.
 
Remember the words which are inscribed on the steps entering parliament: UNLESS THE
LORDS BUILDS THE HOUSE, THOSE THAT BUILD, BUILD IN VAIN.
 
The Labour Government was elected on a platform of honesty and integrity. This
proposed change does not enhance that promise to the electorate.
 
Rev. Dr Jeffry Camm JP, MIEPR
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